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Hays, Greg [haysgr@slac.stanford.edu]  

Camille, 

 

Please make arrangements for the Niobium Procurement Readiness Review on the morning 

of Friday May 16th.  Marc Ross will be responsible for sending out the invitation to 

the committee, which consists of himself, Barry Miller, Joel Pearman, Bob Cibic, and 

Rich Stanek.  No others are required including those on Lori Plummer's LCLS-II 

Project list. 

 

After Barry's review today, I will send you the final charge letter.   

 

Thanks, 

Greg 

Sent: Friday, May 02, 2014 13:04 
To: Camille M Ginsburg  
Cc: Marc C Ross 
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